Kevin E. Turnock

From: Chris Berg <Chris.Berg@co.carlton.mn.us>

Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 10:27 AM

To: Kevin E. Turnock

Cc: Heather Cunningham

Subject: RE: Emailing: Gauer_contact_maint_2022.pdf, Gauer_Op_Permit_App_2022.pdf,

GauerDesign_7.12.22-1.pdf

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the Aitkin County Mail System -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Kevin,

The design for Paul and Amy Gauer at 51694 Long Point Place appears to meet requirements for a type IV system and
should be permitted. The monitoring frequency of CBOD and TSS in the operating permit should be changed to
annually, same as the fecal. If TSS and BOD aren't at treatment level A requirements, this system isn't performing as it
should.

My certification number is 9523 if you need it.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Chris Berg

Chief Deputy Zoning & Environmental Services Administrator Carlton County PO Box 220
301 Walnut Avenue - Room 103

Carlton, MN 55718

Office: 218-384-9177

Cell: 218-499-1466




